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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 2:04 PM
To: 'tjloganak@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request

Good afternoon Mr. Logan, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170009 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: tjloganak@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:tjloganak@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 2:00 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request 
 
Dear FL PSC, 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
Please reject FPL’s request in Docket No. 20170009.  Nuclear power is NOT our future.  With the radioactive waste issue 
from such plants still unresolved after many decades of effort, no one really knows the full cost of power being 
produced from existing nuclear power plants.  What we CAN be sure of is that the future costs of decommissioning old 
plants and the safe storage of resulting nuclear wastes in perpetuity will be astronomical.  FPL should not be pursuing 
even the possibility of building more nuclear plants.  And if they are reckless enough to do so, they should not be 
allowed to charge those costs to current or future customers. 
 
Sincerely, 
Todd Logan 
150 Pine Ave  Osprey, FL 34229-8923 
tjloganak@gmail.com 




